MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council
FROM: Cory Chase, Chief of Police
SUBJECT: INFORMATIONAL PRESENTATION FROM THE EXECUTIVE

DIRECTOR OF KIDS FIRST.

DATE: March 18, 2024

Background

Kids FIRST is Lane County’s Child Abuse Advocacy Center. Sarah Stewart, Executive Director
of Kids FIRST will provide a brief presentation about the organization, the services they provide
and how they partner with communities and local law enforcement.

Recommendation

This 1s an informational presentation only.
Cost

$0

Cory Chabe, Chief of Police




